
The Licensing and Enforcement Section 
NSDC 
Newark on Trent 
NG23 1BY. 
 
1st December 2020. 
 
RE: Application for Premises Licence. The616 Wellow. Forest Events Ltd. 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am against the granting of the Premises Licence in the above application on the following grounds 
of objection. 
 
The venue has planning for a 13 bed holiday let and as such the infrastructure is not capable of 
supporting up to 300 guests 
per event as requested. Existing Mains Drains are very old and not designed for that capacity. The 
access roads are unmade 
and in a very poor state of repair with no pavement/pathway and no street lighting. 
 
Both possible road exits are dangerous junctions onto a busy A road which have caused major 
problems in the past. 
 
The potential for noise nuisance until 2.00am six days a week plus 12.00 on Sundays is very real from 
both live/recorded 
music plus the large number of guests being outside the premises due to the physical size of the bar 
area. Also vehicle 
movements in and out. 
 
Sale of alcohol for consumption off premises could lead to guests being in the village itself especially 
considering the size 
of the toilet facilities available at the venue. Another potential noise nuisance. 
 
The A616 website offers the venue for both Stag Nights and Hen Parties, neither mentioned on its 
application and  
potentially noisy events for a rural venue. 
 
The premise of “Invite Only” of up to 300 guests will be impossible to police and could result in 
general public attending 
events with possible disruptions and other consequences of noise and impact on local residents. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
M J Sugden 
The Old Barn 
Newark Road 
Wellow 
NG22 0EA. 
 
 
 


